
Message 

From: max.cairnduff@cabinetoffice.gov.uk [max.cairnduff@cabinetoffice.gov.uk] 
on behalf of Covid PPE Priority Appraisals Mailbox <covid-ppe-priority-appraisals@cabinetoffice.gov.uk> [covid-ppe-priority-

appraisals@cabinetoffice.gov.uk] 
Sent:
To: L Name Redacted @education.gov.uk] 
Subject: Re: David Meller 

NR 

Apologies for missing this email. If I ever don't respond to anything like this please call me - it will only be 
because I didn't see it. 

Where are we now on the various Meller offers? 

Best, 

Max 

On Tue, 14 Apr 2020 at 10:58, Name Redacted education. go vuk> wrote: 

Hi Max 

I hope you are well. 

David wants to speak to me today. I don't have a problem speaking to him whilst on leave but I wanted to 
check on what line I should take on his existing gown offers. 

We know he has Michael Gove's ear, his existing gown offers have been in triage for almost 2 weeks now and 
judging bName Redacted; email — they had `dropped through the cracks'. 

I don't want to jump on a call, when I know that gowns/aprons arc a priority and simply say that I can't tell 
him anything further!! I will if that is your advice but we all know that private offices will be following that 
call up fairly quickly with some urgent chasing for clarity! 

Kind Regards 

Name Redacted 
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